Miller, N. D. January 11, 1899

N. D. Miller to J. J. Hill.

In accordance with Hill's instructions,
has had a survey made from a connection
with the present Great Northern line from -
Wenatchee up the west side of the Columbia
River to Chelan Falls. States that the 1
line down the Columbia would be heavy work.
The Northern Pacific road has already

located a line from Lake Chelan down the
Chelan River and up *the Columbia to

Virginia and have £ 1 their map in the
Land Office. States chat a line from Chelan
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Falls up to:the mou*r’ of the Okanogan
River can be built \ aper than the line
from Wenatchee River to Chelal Falls.
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